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I. SITUATION OVERVIEW: 
• Continuous heavy rains in the Province of Negros Occidental, specifically in the 

municipalities of E.B. Magalona and Victorias City, resulted to a flash flood 
• The affected population are as follows: 

 

Municipalities 
No. of 

Brgys 

Affected 

Population Evacuees 

Families Persons Families Persons 

EB Magalona 5 961 5764 5 28 

Victorias City 5         

TOTAL 10 961 5764 5 28 

 
 

II. ACTIONS TAKEN: 
• Affected MDRRMCs convened the Council to discuss an appropriate response 
• Local rescue groups are monitoring the situation for any possible evacuation if 

necessary 
• SAR groups from NRF were deployed to affected areas to augment the ongoing 

operations 
• LGU of E.B. Magalona extended family food packs to the affected families of their 

municipality 
• OCD VI is continuously monitoring the situation 

 
 


